
Highlights of August 25, 2022 Board of Directors’ Meeting 

1) Two homeowners have still not paid dues and trash collection fees. 

2) ACC Violation letter will be sent to one homeowner who has not complied after initial 
contact. 

3) Jason Rogers is contacting fence/gate contractor who will fix the gate locks on the tennis 
courts.  The contractors are too busy right now, it seems. 

4) The Board is looking into either moving the PO Box or getting another key to it -- rather than 
the accountant being the only one with access.   

5) Jason Fish will get a Resurfacing Pool Company updated bid -- once the pool is closed and 

before it is covered with hopes of getting on the company’s list prior to next season.   

6) Directors will look into costs and efficacy of security systems at the pool which are easy to 

install and manage in hopes of deterring vandalism. Other ways to deter vandalism such as 

more lighting will also be investigated.   

 


